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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Driver License Record – Commercial Accounts 
 
FROM: Jeffrey R. Pairan, Executive Vice President 
 
DATE:  August 1, 2009 
 
SUBJECT:   Florida Senate Bill 1778 – Driver License Record Surcharge Assessment 
 
Pursuant to 2009 Florida Senate Bill 1778, which was passed during the 2009 regular session of the 
Florida Legislature, Section 322.20(11)(a), Florida Statutes has been amended to increase fees assessed by 
the Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles for driver history records effective at 
12:01 AM on Tuesday, September 1, 2009.  Regrettably, the American Safety Council is compelled to 
proportionally increase driver history record fees (e.g., ASC’s driver license record fees) only in the exact 
amount of the increased state assessment for the following driver history record transaction types: 
 

DDrriivveerr  HHiissttoorryy  RReeccoorrdd  TTyyppee  AAmmeerriiccaann  SSaaffeettyy  CCoouunncciill  
PPeerr--RReeccoorrdd FFeeee IInnccrreeaassee  

3-Year $5.90 
7-Year $6.90 

Complete $6.90 
 
The fee increases referenced above will be added to fees for Driver History Record Products delineated in 
all American Safety Council Agreements and Addenda in effect on September 1, 2009.  The state-
imposed fee increases will be applied concurrently to the standard pricing schedule for commercial 
accounts at: http://floridadrivingrecord.com/commercial.aspx on September 1, 2009. 
 
Documentation concerning the fee increases referenced herein is available for review on Page 43 of 
Senate Bill 1778 at: http://www.flsenate.gov/data/session/2009/Senate/bills/billtext/pdf/s1778er.pdf.   
 
Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to drivingrecords@amersc.com for a prompt reply.   
 
JRP 
 


